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Auburn Public Library 

49 Spring Street 

Auburn, ME 04210 

APL’s Cats in the Library  Program  
Launched in June 2020, APL’s partnership with the Greater Androscoggin Humane Society filled 
not only the need of finding forever homes for these cats, but also boosted staff moral during the 
difficult time Covid-19 created.  APL has had over thirty “Cats in Residence” since the program 
launched.   Of the thirty cats, five have had to return to the shelter due to illness or other 
circumstances, and the other twenty-five have found homes. Many have been adopted by library 
regulars, and we love hearing updates on them.   

While many have touched our hearts, none more than Sunny, who was adopted by our Library 
Director, and now resides in our administrative offices.  Sunny, APL’s Director of Mischief and 
Morale, loves greeting customers and especially loves school tours! Sunny also has his own 
column in our weekly e-newsletter.  Be sure to check it out!  

If you are interested in adoption, or just want to play with a sweet cat, stop by the reference desk located on our second floor!  

 

  

@aplteenspace 

@auburnmelibrary 

AuburnPublicLibrary 

@auburnpubliclibraryadvocates 

Auburn Public Library Advocates 

Monday:  9:00 AM—7:00 PM  

Tuesday - Friday:  9:00 AM—6:00 PM 

Saturday:  9:00 AM—1:00 PM 

Did you know that you can get notifications from the library via text message? If 
your email notifications are getting trapped in the spam filter, or if you just prefer 
a text message, you can turn this option on in your account. Sign into your library 
account, click on “Modify Personal Information”, add your mobile phone number, 
and click “Opt In”.   

WWW.AUBURNPUBLICLIBRARY.ORG l 207.333.6640 
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Hello Library Patrons, 
 

My dining room windows are open, a late spring breeze is blowing in 
the trees, and the sun is setting in a beautiful western sky. It is time to 
feel grateful despite all the national and international sadness and 
chaos around us. Graduations, weddings, family milestones and 
gatherings, and much more are coming back after two long years.  
 

Here at APL things are also returning to some semblance of normalcy. In-person 
programs are starting up again…book discussions, activities in the Children’s Room, 
movies, and Summer Reading programs are all happening. Our circulation numbers are 
going back up, the numbers of people coming into the library are increasing, Book Sales 
have resumed, and there seems to be some new excitement coming through the door.   
 

We are grateful for all our volunteers who work to keep our library programs and 
resources going. I would like to thank outgoing Board member Susan Weiss and former 
members Dan Hargreaves, Alfreda Fournier, and Lisa Trafton for their dedicated service 
to the Board. We are looking for a few new Board members. If you are interested in 
knowing more about what Board members do or in joining the Board, please contact the 
Director Mamie Anthoine Ney here at the Library.  
 

In gratitude, the Board thanks all of you for your continued support of the Auburn Public 
Library. 
 

Pat Gautier 
Board President 

Books on the Board: What the APL Board is Reading 

From the Board President 
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APL Kids 
Join in the fun of our kids Summer Reading Bingo Challenge! Stop by the Children’s Room to 
pick up a free reading challenge booklet which explains the rules and prizes.  Our 2022 theme 
is Ocean of Possibilities. 

Mr. Drew and His Animals Too                            
Friday, July 1st 4:00 PM                                        
Come learn about exotic reptiles, 
amphibians, and 
invertebrates while watching them in 
action.  

Art with Nicole                           
Thursday, July 14th 10:00 AM                                        
Join Nicole White of Artful Nights 
Maine as she leads kids in creating 
an ocean-themed painting on 
canvas. This program is best for 
school-aged children.   

Mad Science of Maine:                          

Life in the Sea                           
Wednesday, July 20th 4:00 PM                                        
Children will explore different ocean 

ecosystems and learn about the plants and animals 
that live there. Hands-on activities teach the 
interconnectedness of an ocean food web and the 
consequences of overfishing. Best for school-aged 
children.  

Making Space for Pollinators                                 

with Jerry Schneider                            
Wednesday, July 27th 1:00 PM                                        
Come learn about local pollinators and 
make a pollinator T-shirt. Attendees may 
bring their own shirt, or purchase one 
from Jerry for $4.00. This program is best 
for school-aged children, all are welcome.   

APL Teens Summer Activity Challenge                                                                                                                             

June 27th - August 31st                                                                                                         
Participate in our Teen Summer Activity Challenge and be entered in 
to win awesome prizes such as books and gift cards! There are a lot of 
activities to choose from! The more activities you complete, the 
greater your chances of winning!  

Teen Tales Book 

Club                                   
July 27th and  
August 31st 3:30 PM 
- 5:00 PM in the 
Teen Space   For our 
Teen Tales Book Club, 

we will be reading Skin of the Sea by 
Natasha Bowen. Registration is required. 
Books will be available the first week of 
July for those that sign up. We will meet 
to discuss the first half of the book July 
27th and the second half of the book 
August 31st. We will follow our second 
discussion with pizza and a craft!  

ESports 

Workshop                

July 12th                                    
1:00 PM - 4:00 PM           
Do you like gaming? 
Are you interested in 
learning more about 
the work of esports? 
CMCC will be hosting 
an ESports workshop 
on what esports is, 
video game design, 

marketing, and more. It will be followed 
up with a mini esports tournament!  

Oceans of 

Possibilities 

Sidewalk Chalk 

Art Contest                                                 
August 24th 2:00 
PM - 4:00 PM           
The Auburn Public 
Library will be hosting 

a Sidewalk Chalk Art Contest for those 
ages 12-18! To match our summer reading 
program, the theme is Oceans of 
Possibilities. Let your inner artist shine by 
creating your wildest seascape! Judges 
will determine the winner of the contest 
and they will receive a prize!   

Teen Space Renovation Ribbon Cutting!  
July 12th 12:30 PM - 1:00 PM                                         
Join us as we celebrate the completed renovation 
of our Teen Space thanks to a generous grant 
from International Paper.   
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Caption 

describing 

picture or 

graphic. 

A U B U R N  P U B L I C  L I B R A R Y  

2 0 2 2  S U M M E R  N E W S L E T T E R  

For more information on any of our 
programs, please visit our website:  

www.auburnpubliclibrary.org or call us 
at (207) 333.6640.  You can also visit 

our Facebook Page, 
@auburnpubliclibrary 

Summer Program Highlights 

Adult Programs 
Exploring Maine’s Waterways! 

Where Does Your Water Come From?            

Wednesday, July 20th 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM                 

Follow a drop of water through the Lake Auburn 

Watershed and out into the community!  

Whale Talk with Allied Whale                       

Thursday, July 7th 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM                 

Come learn about the whales of the Gulf of 

Maine!   

Allagash: New England’s Wild River      

Thursday, July 14th 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM                 

Author and humorist Tim Caverly will share his  

32-year experience as a park ranger in the 

Allagash!  

Wildlife, Water, and Recreation on Taylor Pond   
Wednesday, June 29th 
3:00 PM - 4:00 PM          
Join naturalist Dana Little to 
learn about the natural 
history of Taylor Pond.  

Follow Me Down to the                                                

Garden: Insects, Watering, and 

Successions                    

In this installment, Chrstine will help identify insects, share 
the best watering habits, talk about succession planting to 
increase the garden's yield.  

Author Talk: Dr. Chuck Radis      

(“Go By Boat”)                                            

Tuesday, July 26th 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM                 

Dr. Radis will be here to share stories of his 

medical practice on the islands of Casco Bay!  

Riverwalk with Androscoggin Land Trust 

Thursday, July 28th 3:00 PM - 4:00 PM                 
Meet up with us for a walk 
along the Androscoggin 
River to learn about the 
river's history! 

Fins & Flippers with Chewonki            

Thursday, August 4th 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM                 

Learn about the four major groups of marine 

mammals and reassemble a Pilot Whale 

skeleton!   

Tuesday, July 12th 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM                
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To borrow from an old Chevrolet commercial….”Baseball hot dogs, 
apple pie, and”…Summer Reading! It’s a special and important part 
of a library’s fabric.  The Auburn Public Library is no different! We 
offer something for all ages. Come and join in on the fun.  We will 
have our big kick off on Monday, June 27th, from 6 to 7 pm in 
Festival Plaza. Please join us! 
 

The theme for this year’s programs is “Oceans of Possibilities.”  Each department will 
feature special reading and entertainment events.  For adults there is a reading 
challenge and a book club featuring the Maine Humanities Council’s Read ME selections. 
Teens have a boatload of fun programs. One highlight is the reveal of our Teen Space 
renovations on July 12th at 12:30 p.m.  As always, our Children’s staff has a great sea of 
programs. There’ll be books, projects, and people to entertain from the kickoff through 
back-to-school time. 
 
While many of think of summer reading being done at the beach or in a backyard 
hammock, it’s the children who benefit most from reading over the extended school 
vacation. Study after study has shown the existence of “The Summer Slide.” Children 
who don’t read over the summer lose some of the valuable reading skills garnered 
through the school year.  It is said a child can lose up to three months of their reading 
level!  They can keep their reading skills sharp by participating in our programs.  And, the 
best part about summer reading is that for the most part they get to choose what they 
read.  How fun! 
 
Yes, APL knows how to make summer fun! I hope everyone will come in to choose some 
great books (“great” as in whatever tickles your fancy!) and head for the beach, the 
hammock, or your front stoop. 
 
Don’t forget that on those really hot days (and every other day we’re open) the Library 
is a cool place to be! 

 

 

Director’s Picks 

H0urs & Location  

Director’s Notes  
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I read… 

Our Souls at Night 

By Kent Haruf 

Followed  by... 

Crossroads  

By Jonathan Franzen  

Brandon Dyer 

Children’s Services Manager  

Kim Banning 

Library Associate 

Jayden Gousse  

Library Associate 

Bethany Lyons 

Administrative Assistant 

Trisha Norton 

Reference Associate 
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BUSINESSES 
 

3 Spicy Boys  
84 Court Street Restaurant 
Agren Appliances 
Androscoggin Bank 
Ann's Flower Shop 
Austin Associates 
Auburn Recreation Department  
Auburn Savings Bank 
AXIS Natural Foods 
Baxter Brewing Company 
Beal's Coin Op 
Bert's Awesome Stuff 
Blackie's Fresh Farm Produce 
Brunswick Steel 
Butler Hill Beads 
Cameron Tire & Service, Inc. 
Center Street Auto Service, Inc. 
Central Maine Conditioning Clinic 
Cibo Pizza 
City of Auburn  
Community Credit Union 
Cowbell Grill & Tap 
Dead River Company 
Dirigo Federal Credit Union 
Downeast Food Distributors, Inc. 
ElleAnna Gift Shop 
Fireside Stove Shop 
Five County Credit Union 
Flagship Cinemas 
Forage Market 
George's Pizza 
Gifford's Ice Cream 
Grant's Bakery 
Gritty McDuff's 
Gryffon Ridge Spices 
Hannaford 
JM Dulac Contracting, LLC 
KP's Place 
LA Metro Magazine 
Lamey Wellehan 
Lee Auto Mall 
Mac's Grill 
Main Street Music  
Maine Gourmet Chocolates 
Maple Way Dental . 
Martindale Country Club 

Moonstone Pottery  
Maine Community Bank 
Norma Warden Photography 
Norman, Hanson & DeTroy 
Norway Savings Bank 
Pat's Pizza of Auburn 
Pepsico Bottling Group, LLC 
Platz Associates 
Play It Again Sports 
Pow'r Point Generator Power Systems 
PRH Contractors, Inc.  
Quiet City Books 
Rainbow Bicycle 
Roopers, Inc. 
Sam's Italian Sandwich Shoppe 
Side By Each 
Tabers Restaurant & Mini Golf  
Thatchers 
The Beauty Bar 
The Good Coin Foundation 
The Italian Bakery 
The Malloy Firm PA LLC 
The Pickwick Club 
The Sign Store & Flag Center 
The Vault 
Top Dog Professional Grooming 
Top-It Frozen Yogurt  
Wei-Li Restaurant 
 
 

INDIVIDUALS 
 

Mrs. Judith Abromson 
Ms. Kelly Aho 
Mr. and Mrs. James Alden 
Ms. Liz Allen 
Scott and Dana Annear 
Ms. Jen August 
Ms. Valerie Austin 
Ms. Shirley Babb 
Ms. Elizabeth Barber 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Beaudin 
Ms. Anne S. Behnke 
Mr. Robert Belz and Ms. Jan Tewksbury 
Mrs. Jean H. Bennett 
Mrs. Sharon P. Bergeron 
Ms. Anna Biddle 
Mr. and Mrs. John V. Bonneau 

Mr. and Mrs. Sam Boss 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bowyer 
Mrs. Dorothy Bowyer 
Ms. Angela Braunscheidel 
Mr. and Mrs. James Brennan 
Mr. Roland Metayer and Ms. Claire Breton 
Mr. Ian Buenaventura 
Ms. Leslie Grace Buot 
Ms. Cindi Byrkit 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Carroll 
Ms. Allyson Casares 
Ms. Lisa Cesare 
Ms. Sarah Clarke 
Dr. and Mrs. Ned Claxton 
Mrs. Debora R. Cleveland 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Clifford 
Ms. Jody Collins 
Mrs. Holly Cooney 
Ms. Susan Cooper and Mr. Fred Gleeson 
Ms. Mary Ann Cormier 
Ms. Mary Cranston 
Mrs. Majorie Creaser 
Ms. Stephanie Crippen 
Ms. Tizz Crowley 
Mrs. Dorothy Crowley Noel 
Mr. William Cummings 
Mrs. John Curtis 
Ms. Jody Cyr 
Mr. and Mrs. John Daly 
Mr. and Mrs. John D'Amour 
Mrs. Ruth DeCoster 
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Defilipp 
Mr. and Mrs. Normand Demers 
Ms. Elaine Derosby 
Mr. and Mrs. Vinay Desai 
Ms. Linda DeSantis 
Ms. Katie Dillingham 
Ms. Liza Dimitri 
Ms. Jennifer Dimond 
Mr. Richard E. Dube 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard DuBois 
Ms. Candace Dubois 
Ms. Sarah Ducette 
Ms. Susan Duval 
Dr. and Mrs. Edward J. Dwyer Jr. 
Ms. Christina Edwards 
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THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS 

January - December 2021 Donors 

Financial giving is a vital part of APL’s ability to offer free services to our community.  Your generous 
donations allowed APL to continue to offer our patrons innovative services.  Thank you.  

 
Mr. Kirk Egge 
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Elias 
Mr. and Mrs. Laurence Faiman 
Ms. Eddita Felt 
Mr. & Mrs. David F. Field 
The Fletcher Foundation 
Mr. Donald Fogg 
Ms. Elizabeth Fraser 
Mr. Dana J. French 
Mr. Robert Gardner 
Ms. Patricia Gautier 
Mr. K.C. Geiger 
Ms. Susan Geismar 
Ms. Michelle Gibbert 
Ms. Susan Cooper and Mr. Fred 
Gleeson 
Mr. and Mrs. Miles Goodell 
Mr. Joel Goodman 
Mr. Dale Gowell 
Stuart and Nancy Greene 
Ms. Cynthia Grimm 
Mr. and Mrs. David Haines 
Mrs. Frances Hamilton 
Ms. Teana Hanks 
Dr. and Mrs. Ralph Harder 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Hargreaves 
Ms. Julianna Hayes 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hayes 
Ms. Priscilla Hayes 
Ms. Linda B. Henault 
Ms. Nann B. Hilyard 
Dr. and Mrs. Fred Holler 
Ms. Sally Holt 
Ms. Gabby Jackson 
Ms. Amy Jones 
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Keene 
Mr. Timothy Kenlan 
Ms. Mara R. H. King 
Ms. Kerry Lathrop 
Mr. and Mrs. Justin Leary 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Lebel 
Mr. and Mrs. Regis Lepage 
Ms. Loren Lepage 
Ms. Joan Levenson 
Dr. and Mrs. Ben Lounsbury 
Ms. Rachel Lowe and Mr. Michael 
Bigos 
Mrs. Joan Macri 
Ms. Nicole Mailhot 
Mrs. Virginia Marczak 
Ms. Lori Marquis-Boutin 
Ms. Susan B. Martin 
Ms. Stacie May 
Ms. Kristi McCarthy 
Ms. Elaine McCarty 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott McCurdy 

Ms. Sharon McGilvery 
Ms. Aimee McKeen 
Ms. Diane McKenney 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert McLeod 
Ms. Elizabeth S. Meid 
Mr. Robert C. Mennealy 
Mr. Roland Metayer and Ms. Claire 
Breton 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Meyer 
Mr. Christopher Meyer 
Mr. John Moore 
Mrs. Cynthia Morgan 
Ms. Rachel Morin 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Morrison 
Ms. Joanne Morse 
Ms. Mona Murphy 
Mr. Donna Nadeau 
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Neal II 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Ness 
Mr.  John O'Donnell 
Mr. and Mrs. Fritz Onion 
Ms. Pam Riley Osborn 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Osgood 
Ms. Joel Ann Oshansky 
Ms. Grace Ouellette 
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice A. Ouellette 
Mr. Joel Papo 
Ms. Jennifer Pare 
Ms. Camille Parrish 
Ms. Marj Patrick 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Pelliccia 
Ms. Marcela Peres 
Ms. Cynthia J. Peters 
Mr. and Mrs. Malcolm W. Philbrook 
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Phillips  
Ms. Jan Phillips 
Mr. and Mrs. Manuel  Plavin 
Mr. Ron A. Poirier 
Ms. Anne Pontbriand 
Ms. Nicole Rancourt 
Ms. Jocelyne Rancourt 
Mr. Jason Rathbun 
Mr. Daniel Rausch 
Ms. Camille Parrish and Mr. Kirk D. 
Read 
Ms. Carrie A. Rice 
Ms. Cheryl Robert 
Ms. Karen Ross 
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert Ross 
Mr. and Mrs. Andre Roussel 
Ms. Tracy Roux 
Izzy Ruta 
Ms. Samantha Sainte Marie 
Mr. and Mrs. Neil M. Shapiro 
Mrs. Marlene Shields 
Ms. Meredith M. Shore 

Ms. Zoe Short 
Ms. Melissa Simao 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Spellman 
Ms. Wanda Sprague 
Ms. Marie H. Stokel 
Ms. Sarah Strong 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Strong 
Mrs. Diana Sullivan 
Mr. Ralph Sylvester 
Ms. Nancy Tebbetts 
Mr. Robert Belz and Ms. Jan Tewksbury 
Mrs. Maureen M. Tibbetts 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Toth 
Mrs. Barbara M. Trafton 
Mr. and Mrs. Elwood Trask 
Ms. Sarah A. Trefsger 
Ms. LeeAnne Tully 
Mr. Ralph Tuttle 
Stephanie and Lee Upton 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Usher 
Ms. Sarah Wakefield 
Mrs. Stanley E. Walker 
Mr. and Mrs. William Wallace 
Mrs. Norma Warden 
Ms. Kaitlin Webber 
Ms. Nedra Weber 
Ms. Patricia Weidler and Mr. Donald 
Fogg 
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Weiss 
Ms. Margaret White 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Whiting 
Mr. Robert J. Williams 
Ms. Melissa Wilson 
 
 
*We have checked our list carefully.  

Kindly let us know if there is an error. 
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